P.O. Box 659, Arecibo,
Puerto Rico 00613
ARECIBO | 1e|. (787) 650-7272

February 26, 2020

Via Email
Robert.Gallaghar@nrc.gov

US NRCRI

DNMS

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19706

Subject: License Amendment Request
Lic. No. 52-25589-2713
Pavia Hospital Arecibo

Please amend above License as follows:

Dr. Carlos Montalvan-Miré is no longer Radiation Safety Officer for our Hospital.
David Rhoe is summitted for your consideration and approval as Radiation Safety
Officer. At present time David Rhoe is authorized user for this Hospital since
December 11, 2019.

The appointed RSO will be assisted in radiation safety duties by Dr. Heriberto
Torres, Ph.D. and Mrs. Mervani Correa, MS from Porfirio Toledo and Associates,
Medical Physics Consultants. We hope this information meets the requirements

of NRC for the requested amendment.

Sincerely,

Luis A. Berdiel Torres, MHSA-MBA
Executive Director



